
Golden Isles Elementary                     08.25.2021 

5th Grade Distance Learning Plan 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

In our ongoing response to the unprecedented conditions surrounding COVID-19 in our 

schools and community, we have moved to using Distance Learning to support our students.  

  

As a result, the following steps are being taken: 

●  Attendance is optional for students August 25-27, 2021. 

● Distance Learning will take place during regular school hours through Google Classroom 

from August 30-September 10, 2021. 

● No classes will be held from September 3-6, 2021 for the Labor Day weekend. 

● Updates on a return to in-person learning will be based on data collected by schools 

and provided no later than September 10, 2021. 

The following schedule is to be followed by your student. They are to report to the correct 

Google Meet for each class on their schedule.  The link is at the top of their Google Classroom. 

 

Miss Strafford A.M. / Miss Hedick P.M. 

8:00-8:10 Meet with Miss Strafford 

8:15-9:45 Reading with Miss Strafford 

9:50-10:30 EC 

10:35-11:10 Unfinished Work 

11:15-11:45 Science or Social Studies with Miss Hedick 

11:15-12:40 Lunch, Brain Break 

12:45-2:15 Math with Miss Hedick 

2:15-3:00 Office Hours for Parent Questions 

  

If you have any questions, please contact your homeroom teacher directly.  

 

Thank you for your continued support as we work together for the benefit of our students. We 

appreciate all that you are doing to be part of our Ohana. 

 

Sincerely, 

The 5th Grade Team 


